
                                              
 
 
 
 
                      

PARISH PRIEST REFERENCE FORM  
 

The Catholic Education Commission of WA Policy Statement on Student Enrolment requires 
the enrolling Principal to consult with the Parish Priest. 
 
St Joseph’s School Waroona belongs to St Patrick’s Parish, who work in close collaboration 
with the school  and with parents fostering the faith development of the students.  
 
As part of the enrolment process for St Joseph’s School Waroona, please fill out the top 
section of this form and present it to your Parish Priest during a BRIEF MEETING with him. 
Contact the Parish Office to arrange your meeting. If you are from another Catholic parish 
contact your local priest to complete the reference.  
 
Parish Priest : Father Concord Bagaoisan Osj 

Phone:	(08)	9733	1225 

Email:	waroona.parish@bunburycatholic.org.au 

The purpose of this meeting is to afford an opportunity for perspective school families to 
be introduced and welcomed into the wider Parish community of the school.  During the 
meeting, the discussion will focus on matters such as your reason for seeking enrolment 
for your child in a Catholic school and your previous experience of or connections with the 
Catholic Church.  Most importantly, the meeting will provide an opportunity for the Parish 
Priest to hear how you would like the Parish to help you.  
 
This Meeting does not guarantee enrolment in the School for your child/children.  

 
 
To the Parish Priest  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

  
 

St Joseph’s School 
14 Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 

PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 
Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 

Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 
Website: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

 

TO BE COMPLETED BY PARISH PRIEST.  Please email the completed form to admin@stjoeswaroona.edu.au  
Parish Priest’s Comment. 
             
             
             
             
             
             
              
 
Signed:              


